KRUM PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD MEETING
February 23, 2003 '

The scheduled February meeting of the Krum Public Library Board was
cancelled due to inclement weather. Chairman, Wayne Collins, contacted
Board Members by telephone and e-mail to obtain approval for payment of
checks for the library bills.

1. NEW BUSINESS

A. Wayne asked for approval to pay the fee for our librarian, Becky Benedict,
to join the Lions Club with the purpose of obtaining additional exposure
for the library and it’s building project.

B. Bonnie Clardy has agreed to fill the Secretary of the Board position
which has been open since Ann Buss accepted appointment to Chair the
Building Committee Chair.

II. NEXT MEETING
March 25® at 7:00 P.M.
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